Around Pattishall

After a relaxing Summer break, we were so pleased to welcome Years 1 to 6 back on Wednesday 4t
September 2019. We then enjoyed meeting our brand-new learners on Monday 9t September, as
our new Reception class started their first week of half days. There were a few tears at our ‘Tissues
and Tea’ coffee morning for our new parents, but after a delicious slice of cake provided by our
wonderful FoPs team, there were smiles all round!

The school choir performed beautifully at the Pattishall Produce Show this year and | was delighted
to have been invited to award the trophies. There are some amazingly talented people in our
community. We hope to be even more involved, with more entries from the children, next year.

As you know we like to keep busy and the start of this Autumn term is no exception! Monday 9t
September 2019 saw 34 of our Year 5 and 6 children and 4 members of staff making their way to the
Isle of Wight for a 4-night residential. They had an amazing time rock-pooling, bodyboarding and
screaming through the air on the 3G swing! They all returned beaming, but very tired after an
amazing week.

Coming up this term, we have several events including: (back by popular demand) Stay ‘n’ Play on
25t September at 9am; our Languages Day on 26 September; Macmillan coffee morning on 27t
September; our ‘Big Light’ and Year 3 Harvest events in October and Year 5’s Remembrance service
in November. Then the festive season holds a Nativity performed by Reception in Holy Cross, a
Christingle Service led by Year 6 and, of course, the Key Stage One Christmas production. For dates
and times, visit our website: www.pattishallschool.co.uk

We love our school and know that you will too; and we love nothing more than sharing it with
people! We are showing people round now for 2020’s Reception intake (applications open 15
October) and we have spaces in most year groups. If you’d like to know more or would like to get
involved with our small but perfectly formed school, please do get in touch: 01327 830 301 /
office@pattishallschool.co.uk.

Don’t forget S4A holiday camps — book now for October half term! Reception — Year 8; £3.50 per
hour; 8am — 6pm with ‘drop-in’ options available. Tell all your friends. www.s4asports.co.uk

Best wishes, Mrs McLean
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